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From: Allison
To: licensing
Subject: Twisted Grounds Liquor License
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 7:02:19 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am Allison Plac, writing a comment on behalf of Twisted Grounds in support of their liquor
license application. I am a regular customer of Twisted Grounds, and I believe it would be a
positive change if they are granted a liquor license. The cafe is a welcoming space for
community and socializing over a cocktail on weekdays, during trivia nights, or on Under
the Oak nights in the summer would only add to that experience. Twisted Grounds opened
up around the time I moved to Madison and has been essential in bringing me out of my
apartment and into the community! I am so excited by all the development happening in the
Cottage Grove Road area.  

Thank you.
-- 
Allison Plac, CRC, MS
Arplac94@gmail.com
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